
SAINT JOHN THE EVANGELIST
P T O  N e w s l e t t e r  

WELCOME BACK PICNIC

COLOR RUN

Our first spirit night at Ledo’s was
September 23rd.  Thank you to everyone
who came out to support Ledo’s and Saint
John’s!  Ledo’s donated 20% of the sales
from Saint John’s customers.  We don’t
have a total yet, but as soon as we do we’ll
announce it.    

We hope to schedule a spirit night once a
month.  Spirit nights build community,
support a local business and help the Saint
John’s PTO meet our goals to best support
our teachers and students!   

We want to extend a big THANK YOU to everyone who helped make our Color
Run successful!  We cannot believe how quickly the first month of school has
passed!  We are blessed to be part of a community who have very generously
offered to volunteer for the Color Run.  The volunteer spots for Color Run filled
quickly, but no worries we hope to have many other opportunities for you to
volunteer.  As of right now, our donations have surpassed $20,000!  We will collect
donations until 10/15/21 so that prizes can be awarded the following week.   Thank
you to everyone who donated and collected donations.  This means the world to
our students!      
~SJES PTO 

St. John The Evangelist PTO

SJES Spirit Wear is
always available.

  Just ask!  

SALE
SALE

SALE

Still in search of uniform items?  The PTO 
will hold a Used Uniform Sale on 10/22/21 

from 2:00pm-2:45pm, on the sidewalk outside
the front entrance of the church.  



If you have any items at home, you are no 
longer in need of please consider bringing
it in to donate.  Uniform donations can be

dropped off in the office at anytime.



Unfortunately due to the high volume of requests,
it’s hard for us to tell you exactly what we have.  
If you are looking for something please plan on

arriving early to get first pick!  

Trunk or Treat at Saint John’s is back!  
It’s scheduled for 10/29/2021 
More details to come!    

October 2021 


